Wargo, Emily

From: Morgan, Steve

Sent: Wednesday, October 10, 2018 7:54 AM

To: Al Bell

Cc: Gaskin, Nancy D.; ‘Kristina Miller'; Financial Assurance Working Group; Tafuni, Steven
Subject: Cost Estimate Approval, US 27 Tires, Inc., WACS ID No. 101295

Dear Mr. Belfakir,

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of initial cost estimates, dated and received October 8, 2018, for closure of US 27
Tires, Inc., Waste Tire Processing Facility. The cost estimates received October 8, 2018 (total for closing $5300.00) are
APPROVED for 2018. This estimate is for disposal of 5,300 waste tires. The next annual cost estimate is due at least 60
days prior to anniversary of the financial assurance mechanism. This information may be found here:
https://floridadep.gov/waste/permitting-compliance-assistance/documents/tire-facility-list

A copy of these estimates is forwarded, via this email, to the Solid Waste Financial Coordinator at
Financial.Assurance.Working.Group@dep.state.fl.us. Financial assurance documents can be sent to: Solid Waste Section,
FDEP, 2600 Blair Stone Road MS 4548, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2407. Please work with the coordinator directly to
assess the facility's compliance with the funding mechanism requirements of Rule 62-701.630, F.A.C. Please note that
proof of adequate funding will be required prior to issuance of pending permit 369009-001-WT/02.

Further information about Solid Waste Financial Assurance can be found at the Department's website at:
http://www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/swfr.

Best Regards,

Nawncy B. qaskin

Air & Solid Waste Permitting

Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest District

13051 N. Telecom Parkway, Suite 101

Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926
nancy.gaskin@floridadep.gov

Phone: 813.470.5700

Fax: 813.470.5996




